
PTA Newsletter: February 20, 2023

FAMILY FUN NIGHT THIS FRIDAY!

International Fair
Friday, February 24, 6 - 8 PM

Oso Grande MPR

No Amex Required! Come Travel With Us!

Pick your passport up at the gate!

Come join us THIS FRIDAY as we take a trip to Afghanistan, Belgium,



Canada, China, England, France, Greece, Guam, Israel, Mexico and the
Philippines!

Bring your family for lots of fun...foods, crafts, entertainment, and exploration!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! Click the link below to sign up.
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0E4EAFA62BA4FDC25-
international 

Questions? Email artsandservices@osograndepta.com

GRIZZLY GALA

Thank you to all our Grizzly Gala donors and contributors.

Anaheim Ducks (NHL team)
Angels Baseball

ANKR Permanent Jewlery
Arroyo Trabuco Golf

Barkate Smile Orthodontics
Board Housewives RSM

Bowers Museum
CalElite Gymnastics

Chef Kiel
Chrissie Swoboda

Code Ninjas
Cub Scouts

Dance Candy Fitness
Dream Big Sleep Consultants

Frisby Cellars
Grace Design Boutique

Handels Ice Cream
Hyatt Place San Francisco

Jessica Wendt ​
Kari Webb Photography

Katie Grant
LARMAC

Lindsay Adams Photography

Little Farmer Girl
Little Surf Co

Luminous Laser & Skin
Mama's Comfort Food & Cocktails

Mama's Little Cookies
Mighty Ducks
Miranda Frye

Neiman Marcus
New Orleans Pelicans (NBA team)

OC All Stars
OC Bounce House

OC Local Tap Room
Olympica Gymnastics
Open Gym Premier

Pali Adventures Summer Camp
Queen of Arts

Red Door Salon
Row House

Selma's
Stretch Lab

The Deck/Driftwood Kitchen
The Gilpin's
...and more!

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0E4EAFA62BA4FDC25-international
mailto:info@osograndepta.com


CLICK HERE FOR ALL THE GRIZZLY GALA INFO

DONATE TO OUR RAFFLE PULL WINE WALL - If you have a bottle of wine to
contribute to our "wine wall" for the event, please email
info@osograndepta.com to arrange a pickup outside of school. Thank you!

We greatly appreciate everyone's support with the Grizzly Gala and look
forward to a fun evening celebrating our amazing school.

2023-2024 PTA BOARD POSITIONS

The PTA Nominating Committee has slated the following PTA board positions
for the 2023-2024 school year: 

President - Kristin Taylor
EVP - Chrissie Swoboda
Legislative Rep - OPEN

Financial Secretary - Neda Emerson
Treasurer - Johanna Trainer

Historian - Diana Weber
Auditor - Amy Weir

Parliamentarian - Taylor-Ann Begeron
Recording Secretary - Kristin Goldberg

VP ways and Means - Kari Webb
VP Communication - Daniella Pieracci

VP Programs - Jessica Siguenza-Wendt
VP Art & Services - Katie Grant

The election of these officers will take place at our March 17th PTA
Association meeting. We hope you will join us! If you would like to volunteer
for any open positions or run for any position, please email
parliamentarian@osograndepta.com.

KIDS RUN THE OC
Registration Deadline: March 1

Oso Grande Elementary is excited to be a
registered school for the 2023 Kids Run The OC
Event.

The Kids Run the OC program is designed to help
kids become more physically fit, promote an active
and healthy lifestyle while having fun! This is
accomplished through various fitness games,
which help improve speed, agility, hand/eye

coordination, flexibility, and your child's overall fitness.

https://osograndepta.com/programs-events/grizzly-gala-auction/
https://kidsruntheoc.org


​The Spring "Marathon" Program has already begun in PE class at school and
by the end of the program each student will have accumulated the equivalent
of 25.2 miles of fun activity. They will be ready to finish their own Marathon by
completing their final mile at the Kids Run The OC event which will take place
on May 6, 2023. The event is held in conjunction with The OC Marathon finish
line events at the OC Fair and Event Center. To participate in the final event
you must register your child by March 1. All participants will receive a t-shirt,
bib with imbedded timing chip, and medal upon completion of the race.

IMPORTANT DATES:
March 1 - Registration Deadline

May 6 - Event Day

Once you have registered online, your child will receive a t-shirt. (Shirts will be
put in teacher’s mailbox. T-shirts are while supplies last and are available in
youth sizes medium or large.) Partial scholarships are available. Email Mrs.
Gordon for information at magordon@capousd.org.

Mrs. Gordon has been involved in Kids Run the OC event and brought this
amazing program to our school. Thank you, Mrs. Gordon! Let's get running,
Grizzlies!

Questions? Email magordon@capousd.org

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFO & TO REGISTER

CELEBRATION BOOK CLUB

Today, February 20, is the Order by
Date for the Celebration Book

Club. Don't miss out! Click HERE to
purchase!

The following upcoming dates are the
dates which you must place your CBC
order by and it will be presented to
your child the following Friday at
Friday Flag. 

​Order By Dates:
February 20, 27

March 13
April 10, 24
​May 8

Please note: We only do CBC presentations twice a month so be sure to order by these dates!

Questions? Email celebrationbookclub@osograndepta.com

mailto:magordon@capousd.org
https://kidsruntheoc.org
https://osograndepta.com/product/celebration-book-club/
mailto:celebrationbookclub@osograndepta.com


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
SPRING SPRUCE IT UP...CAMPUS CLEAN UP

We need you! Our Spring Spruce It Up campus clean up day
will be March 25 and we need volunteers! It will be a fun
family event as we all work together to spruce up our school.
Sign up HERE.

LOOKING FOR WAYS TO GET INVOLVED?

CLICK HERE

February
2/20: Washington Day - HOLIDAY - NO SCHOOL
2/24: International Fair
2/27 - 3/3: Literacy Week

March
3/1: Walk to School Day
​3/4: Oso Grizzly Gala (Adults Only)
3/9: All Abilities Day
3/15: Donuts with Grownups
3/17: PTA Association Meeting
3/20: Restaurant Night at Board & Brew
3/25: Spring Spruce It Up (Sign up HERE)
3/27 - 3/31: Spring Book Fair

April
4/3 - 4/7: Spring Break - NO SCHOOL
4/13: Science Fair

May
5/19: 1980's School Prom (Evening Family Event)

June
6/11: Angels Baseball Night (1 PM Family Fun Night)

Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-campus#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-campus#/
https://osograndepta.com/


Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

